
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

17th October 2024 
 

Home Learning Support 
 

Dear parent/carer, 
 
Since the beginning of term, it has been noted that there have been occasions where your child has 
not been able to complete home learning to the expected standard. Home learning is incredibly 
important as it aids students’ understanding of key content and also helps them to develop as 
independent learners, which is crucial for their future school career. 
 
To address this, we are introducing a home learning space which will allow students to come along 
and complete their home learning with the support of a member of staff. This is in the hope that 
students will feel more confident in tackling their home learning and also, that there is therefore a 
reduction in sanctions being given for the lack of completion 
 
The details of these sessions are below:  

- 4th November, 3pm-4pm in C4  

- 11th November, 3pm-4pm in B14 

- 18th November, 3pm-4pm in C4  

- 25th November, 3pm-4pm in B14 

- 2nd December, 3pm-4pm in C4  

- 9th December, 3pm-4pm in B14 

- 16th December, 3pm-4pm in C4  

It is expected that your child attends these sessions, and we really need your support in 
encouraging and reminding students of this. We will send a reminder to them during the day on the 
4th October.  
 
Any queries please don’t hesitate to contact on r.duckett@kingsmeadschool.net 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs R. Duckett Assistant Senior Leader for Successful Families  


